
  

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2022 
 This year is starting to fly by. We are getting closer to the end of the school 

year. We will continue to do homework after school every day. If you know your 

child will have homework and want them to do it here, make sure they know they 

must tell me.  

 With the weather starting to warm up we will be going outside as much as 

possible. If it is muddy we will not be able to go out no matter how nice it is. We 

will do other activities.  

 With Spring Break coming at the end of the month we will try to go to Hood 

Park during the day. If we do this we will have you sign a permission slip saying 

that they can walk to the park with us. If we do go it will be during nap time. If you 

would like to pick them up early I will have a paper for you to sign and will make 

sure they get signed out when we get back.  

 St. Patrick’s day is coming up. Please make sure the kids know they can not 

pinch their friends for not wearing green. If they pinch they will get in trouble.  

 

Dates to Remember  

March 17th   St. Patrick’s Day 

March 28th-April 3rd  Spring Break 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Ms. Kaylee 



 

 


